
August 31, 2023

Dear Parents and Friends,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year. We hope that everyone is having a great return to school. We are excited to

have our students back in the building. We would like to share the following information with you:

LCS Open House

The date for the LCS Open House will be Thursday, September 14, 2023, beginning at 5:30 p.m. We hope to have

representatives from area high schools in attendance in the LCS library from 5:30 p.m. to 6:45 p.m. There will be an

8th-grade parent meeting in the cafeteria immediately following the LCS Open House to discuss 8th-grade activities.

From the LCS PTO

The next LCS PTO meeting will be Wednesday, September 6, 2023, in the LCS Cafeteria. Please click on this link for the

next meeting’s agenda. Also, please check out the most recent LCS PTO Newsletter for additional information about

upcoming LCS PTO events.

Picture Day

Mark your calendars! The LCS Picture Day will be Thursday, September 21, 2023. Picture day information will be sent

home with your student.

From the Nurse’s Office

Please click on this link for some welcome back-to-school health tips for students. Please click on this link to read the

latest update from Mrs. Svab, our school nurse, regarding sports physicals for Fall sports.

Community Partners

Please click on this link for upcoming events from the Griswold Recreation Department. Please click on this link for

information about the upcoming Scout Skills & S’mores event on September 8th and 9th at the Lisbon Meadows put on

by the Lisbon Cub Scouts. Please click on this link for the Fashion in Fiction event at Slater Library on September 26,

2023.

Fall Sports

Any student in grades 6-8 who is interested in coed soccer or in grades 5-8 who is interested in cross country will find

sign-up sheets in the cafeteria from Wednesday, August 30th through Friday, September 1st. Please sign up as soon as

possible. Practice/Try-outs will begin the week of September 5th. Students will need to have the Sports Permission Form

(across from Mr. Apperson's room) and an updated physical on file with the nurse before participating. Any questions,

please contact Mr. Apperson at bapperson@lisbonschool.org

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Gb4mVoa3c5Fb9E0kzz779c5RAMGUuR7rxkUjPj7hDfk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1u4O7ExaMdDz2kqcLsDAilemzRbCwiaar/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110677801175978033514&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oaWml-nXrpHr4gT9hliR5PeV3xXhPXQu/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mgj-I9-2YTnq03bW2Opa1OLKV-EC4x5L/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110677801175978033514&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1McTAc1XAWZs7bDRp0Y9agZ6GBrW4UB4X/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110677801175978033514&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11iUdyagowffKJRtpO46fTzocgbiLGf7s/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aHr3jlYRx_5m974QZd2Ww_40PH0kq_Pc/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vQzYuiJ-u5IiWDuwRfxi0pJwLoMNkCcE/view?usp=sharing
mailto:bapperson@lisbonschool.org


Healthy Hint of the Week

Eat a healthy breakfast. Eating breakfast starts your day off on the right foot and gives you fuel for the day that will help
you make better food decisions throughout the day.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Christopher & Sal


